
 

 

 

 

 

 14th July 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 

I hope you all had a good weekend.  As you know, this is the last week of term but it 
will be a very different last week than those we are used to.  It is unfortunate that we 
will not be able to have the special events that are normally so familiar at this time of 
the year but I know that, by us all working together, we will all be ready for all schools’ 
to reopen fully in September for all children.  
 
This has been an incredibly hard time and continues to be very difficult but I know how 
much everyone has worked together, not only to help with our childrens’ learning and 
development but also to support other members of the community.  As always, I have 
been extremely impressed with all that we have achieved through our partnership and I 
look forward to the time when we return to some form of normality in the not too distant 
future.  
 
Please can I ask that you download one of the communication options that your school 
is using as we will be sending more information on how we plan to open in September 
and we may also need to contact you during the holidays should anything change 
before our planned return. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your school or, if you need any other support, 
please call the Trust’s hotline on 07944 224 266 which will remain open for the rest of this week. 
 
Please note that later this week I will be able to share information with you regarding 
the Local Authority’s summer activities programme. 
 
Have a good week. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Paul Harris 
CEO       


